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10 April. 1946

MEMORANDUM FOR CHIEF, CENTRAL PLANNING STAFF

Subject; FBIS

In connection with the memorandum on same subject, dated
9 April, submitted by Colonel Cunninghsmyshich gave the answer
to several questions raised at a policy and review meeting hell
on 3 April, it is believed that the fallowing instructions Should
be issued to Colonel Cunningham:

(I) In connection Ath your memorandumof 9 April, subject:
FHIS, it is desired that you consider the facts stated in
said memorandum in connection with your previous recom-
mendations on the same subject and prepare appropriate
reconnendations for submission to this office and to the
Policy and Review Branch.

(2) In connection with the G-2 answer to the questionnaire,
it is noted that considerable point was made as to the
handling of the supply and administration of the THIS.
It might be pertinent to determine who does handle
supplies and administration.

W. A. P.



1st ind.

TO: ACTING CHIEF, INFORMATION : BRANCH. 10 April 1946

1. Reference your paragraph 3, above, believe no further review
meeting is necessary at this time. Instead, please consider the
facts stated in above memorandum in connection with your previous
recommendations, and prepare an appropriate draft as contemplated
in paragraph 2 1, Planning Directive, No. 20.

2. In connection with 0-2 answer to the questionnaire, it is noted
that considerable point was made as to the handling of supplies and
administration of the FBIS. It might be pertinent to determine who
does handle supplies and administration.

W. B. GOGGINS
Captain, USN

Acting Chief, Central Planning Staff


